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Comments: I do not agree with the proposed expansion plan. For one, I have walked near the the proposed

access road and as proposed the road will be very difficult to make and maintain without major damage to

surrounding area possibly causing landslides. For two, the new proposed area  will have a major impact on deer

and elk migration. I also do not understand the need for this new area, any new skiing terrain will be minimal and

even thou the Mission Ridge owner can rent/sell condos and such, this cannot be positive for the environment if

there are permanent residents in a area that is currently pristine? My final point is if the owner is seeking to

improve his bottom line income, the best thing for him to do is expand the current overcrowded lodge. I've had to

wait in line many times for over a 1/2 hour just to get some fries.


